
Dear Sir or Madman 
 
I am concerned that decisions or recommendations of the 2021 World Heritage Committee do not 
appear to have changed the National Highways proposals to lessen the impact of the proposals to 
create a cutting for the A303 at Stonehenge. 
 
It seems to me that little research has taken place to find an alternative to the adverse impact of a 
cutting and/or tunnel; therefore more needs to be done.  It seems that we need to have less traffic, 
not more generally, and at this historic site in particular. 
 
Therefore I urge you to re-examine the related Development Consent Order.  And to ensure that 
National Highways act in the public interest with particular regard to the impact of further road 
traffic increases related to climate change. 
 
Yours truly 
 
John Beecher 
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Take a look at our youtube channel: 
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